
 

Pilkington Street, Bolton BL3 6HP 
Tel: 01204 333030 

Fax: 01204 333029 

E-mail: main@sspp.bolton.sch.uk 

 

30th January 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer of __________________________, 

Thank you for enrolling your child on this year’s Sacramental Programme. Due to a low 

number of pupils on the programme this year, we are doing things a little differently. 

Here are some dates for your diary. 

Parents meeting     Thursday 6th March 2025 in school, 3:15pm 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation       Wednesday 19th March 2025  

in the prayer room during the school day 

 

First Holy Communion   Sunday 22nd June 2025, 11am at  

St Patrick’s RC Church 

 

In addition to this, the children will attend some catechist sessions during school 

time to help them prepare for the sacraments.  

In order to help your child prepare for these celebrations, the best thing you can do 

is to attend Mass together regularly. Mass is at St. Patricks at 10am and 11:30 am 

every Sunday. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask myself or Mrs Bates. 

Mrs Butterworth 
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